
 

 

 OUR SACRAMENTAL LIFE 

Daily Mass:  Monday-Friday: 8:00am (Chapel);  Weekend Masses: 5:00pm 

(Sat.),  8:00am, 10:00am, 11:30am;   Korean Mass:  5:00pm (Sunday)                                             

 Children’s Liturgy of the Word:  5:00pm (Sat) & 10:00am (Sun)                               

Sacrament of Reconciliation : Sat.: 8:30am & 10:00-10:30am or by appt.  

Eucharistic Adoration:  Monday: 8:30 am-1:15 pm  

 The Catholic Church of St. Mary 
2001 Springdale Road, Cherry Hill, NJ  08003   

(856) 424-1454  Fax (856) 424-8270 

CONNECT WITH US 
Email: stmarycherryhill@verizon.net 

Website: stmarycherryhill.org 

Like us on Facebook!  
Type: fb.me/stmarycherryhill  

into your web address bar or go to                
our website for the link.   

Subscribe to our  
NEW YouTube Channel at                                        

St. Mary Catholic Church Cherry Hill NJ 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 8:30am-4:00pm              

CLERGY/STAFF 

Rev. Edward J. Maher, Pastor 
   fatheredmaher@verizon.net 

Rev. Jeffrey T. Cesarone, O. Praem     
(in-residence) 

Jim Smith, Deacon 
Bob Scarpa, Deacon 
bobscarpa@verizon.net 

Kathleen Rando, Pastoral Associate 
(856) 424-0955  

krandopastoralassociate@verizon.net 
Patricia Galie & Valerie Mc Donald, 
Religious Education Coordinators 

(856) 424-2679 
stmaryreligiouseducation@verizon.net  

Jim Rabic 
Director of Music Ministries 

 (856) 489-4986 
jrabicmusic@verizon.net 

   Sharon Richards, Parish Secretary 
stmarycherryhill@verizon.net  
Joan Weinhofer, Bookkeeper 

joanw123@verizon.net   

Intercessory Prayer Line 

Do you have a special prayer intention?  

Please call Marie Bantivoglio at 

(856) 751-8803 

 

Our Parish Community extends a 
warm welcome to all our                        

parishioners and visitors!  If you 
would like to register as a                   
member of our Parish                              

Community, please contact the 
Parish Office at (856) 424-1454. 

 

October 16, 2016 



 

 

Monday October 17, 2016 
8:00am         People of the Parish 
Tuesday        October 18, 2016 
8:00am         Communion Prayer Service 
  (No Mass intention)   
Wednesday       October 19, 2016  
8:00am               Communion Prayer Service 
  (No Mass intention) 
Thursday          October 20, 2016  
8:00am  Thomas Bantivoglio 
  r/b Marie Bantivoglio 
Friday   October 21, 2016 
8:00am  Elizabeth Greaney 
  r/b Nancy & Joe Loosmann 
  Doris Mc Call 
  r/b Pat & Doris O’Brien 
  Rustico Polutan 
  r/b wife, Elizabeth 
  Angel Rivera 
  r/b Mina Rivera 
  Joe Palmese 
  r/b Ferdinand Padolina 
Saturday           October 22,  2016 
5:00 pm         Dorothy Kerrigan 
  r/b Joanne Lauletta 
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time–Oct. 23, 2016 
8:00am    Joan Vogel 
  r/b husband, Jack 
10:00am  Zachary Lang 
  r/b Pat Sandrow 
  Lou Hamilton 
  r/b Edmund & Natalie Markiewicz 
  Maria & Eduardo Tolentino 
  r/b Alex & Mila Cueto 
  Joseph Cimorelli  
  r/b Pete & Carole Certo 
11:30 am People of the Parish 

    
 
 
 
 
     

  10/9 Weekly collection  $9,690    199 envelopes 
          10/9 Online giving $570      10 families        

May God bless you for your generosity! 

We, the Catholic community of St. Mary, are empowered through 
Baptism, guided by the Gospel and nourished by the Eucharist.   We serve 
the People of God through active participation in the mission and ministry 
of  the Church.  We are committed to an inclusive and compassionate 
living out of the Gospel in our daily lives. 

US Army: Capt. Alex F. Katauskas, Ranger, Capt. Doug Sackett, PFC 
Christopher Vassey, Sgt. John David Vozzelli, Lt. Joseph Weston, Jr., Sgt. 
Deanna D’Ambrosio, SPC Christopher Hill; US Navy: E6 Bob Moeller, Ryan 
E. Gager, Lt. Grahm Gill, Joseph Cornell, Cmdr, JG,  Michael C Rutcosky, Jr 
USCG Petty Officer Tim Edwards;  USAF: MSgt. Tony Frieske, Zachary S 
Hensinger  USMC: Daniel Gallemit, Thomas Grace, Adam Ardire, Holly 
Harrington, Cpl. Isaac Freese 

Catherine Adelizzi, Baby John (Jack) William Adelizzi, Martin Alfano, Ruben 
N. Alvarez, Rita Anona, Anne Arauz, John & Mary Lou Baird, Tate Balcarek, 
Marie Bantivoglio, Elizabeth Belli, Mary Ann Blanco, Shirley Rios Brady, 
Jim Brady, Marybeth Brooks, Eileen Buroojy, Helen Burnell, Mark 
Celijewski,  Anthony Ciarroccki, Matthew Ciancitto, Terri Cirillo, Eve 
Contento, Jimmy Contento, Joe Conti, Ann Cowan, Josiah David, Julie Davis, 
Estelle De Lellis, Colette Desrochers, Concetta Di Bella, Frank Dolan, 
Ricardo Domingo, Eileen Edwards,  Jack Elliott, Catherine Faccine, Annette 
Ferraro, Frank Fieni, Mary Agnes Foldes, Mary Anne Frye, Carol Gallagher, 
Matthew Gallagher, Carole Grady, Anne Greco, Lexi Guerin, John Hagan, 
Christine Hallinan, Joseph L Hallinan, Arlene Harvey, Babies Liam & Kian 
Hawkey, Elinor Hayes, Josiah Heino, Dorothy Higham, Lucille Horton, Jake 
Howerd, Jacqueline Lamboy, Nick Lamparelli, Fred La Rosa, Nathan 
Levinson, Helen Madison, Natalie Markiewicz, Liam Marino, Lydia Marrero, 
Christine Marsden, Jill Mehigan, Blasco Molle, Anthony & Michael Mosco, 
Tenaro Moulic, Rich Munce, Zachariah Chase Murray, Kathy Obchinetz, 
Eliza O’Neill, Josephine Omari, Stanley & Marie Pasternak, Vicky Peralta, 
Michael Piazza, Josephine Penna, Patty Plunkett, Ed Polansky, Catherine 
Potts, Heidi Holscher Pryal, Jean Rayner, William Roca, Joseph Ragusa, 
Samuel Richards, Eleanore Rinear, Thomas & Elizabeth Rosado, Patty 
Ruebeck, Greg Rueppel, Gloria Santone, Alecia Bauer-Sears, Kevin Schoen, 
Jean Schmitz, Michael Sepessy, Bena Shah, Adrian & Gayle Shaw, Deacon 
Jim Smith & Grace Smith, Lorraine Stenella, Rose Tartamosa, Lee Thurber, 
Charles Tobin, Jr., Joseph Tomkins, James Tyrrell, Jean Vogt, Steve Weber,  
Lena Zanghi 

Time Faithful Stewardship  
“…be persistent whether it is convenient or inconvenient...” 2 

TIMOTHY 4:2  
It is not always convenient to be a good Steward, especially when all 

the temptations of our busy and materialistic world get in the way. Now 
add our own pride and ego into the equation and living a Stewardship 
lifestyle may be downright uncomfortable! Remember, God didn’t call 

us to be comfortable. He called us to be faithful.  
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Please remember in your prayers  
our beloved deceased 

Arlene Harrington 
  (wife of John Harrington) 
 and her family and friends. 

Please call the Parish Office to let us know when a name can be 
removed from the sick list.  Thank you for your help! 

CHECK IT OUT! 
The fall is a busy bulletin time!  There are many 
events and some information that we simply cannot 
fit in to our bulletin. Please remember to take a 
look at the Gathering Space bulletin boards and 
tables for events being held around the Diocese.   

St. Mary Ministry Sign Up Fair,                                                                
October 15th-16th, THIS WEEKEND!! 

Everyone is born with a treasure chest of gifts and talents that 
they need to discover and share… -Pope Francis 

Our Baptism commissions us for a life of  Christian Service in Jesus’ 
Name, in order to build up kingdom of God, here  on earth. Our efforts 
together in, with, and through, our parish family can, with God’s grace, 
yield abundant fruit.  Won’t you please lend your hand? 



 

 

 

“Get into Good Shape with Cindy!” 

NO EXERCISE CLASS ON OCTOBER 27TH 
C’mon down to St. Mary Parish Hall, every Thursday from 1:00 
–2:00pm  and  exercise with Cindy, a Certified Arthritis Founda-
tion Instructor and Personal Trainer of the American College of 
Sports Medicine.  She makes an hour of cardio activity, strength 
building, balance enhancement and meditative relaxation a fun 
experience!  All activities can be done with or without the      
support of a chair.  A free will  donation is accepted.  If you 
have any questions, call Karen Young, at (609) 707-4989. See 
you on November 3rd! 

EVENING BIBLE STUDY STARTING! 
        In response to the request of several parishioners, this 
Fall, we will begin an evening component to our monthly 
Parish Bible Study. Bible Study sessions will start on 
Wednesday, October 19th, at 7:00pm, in Room 104. 
Focus:  The first four (monthly) evening sessions will  give 
much needed foundational information on reading the 
Scriptures. After that, we will pick up the directed focus on 
the “The Parables of Jesus”. Look to the bulletin for more 
details very soon! 

MORNING BIBLE STUDY RESUMES ! 
Our morning Bible Study will resume our exploration and 
reflection on “THE PARABLES OF JESUS”  

When:  Wednesday, October 19, 2016, 10:00am  
Where:  Room 102, of the Parish hall.  

(*If  you did not attend any sessions last year, it would be 
very helpful for you to take just 3-4 of the evening founda-
tional sessions first, before switching  to mornings..) Need 
more information?  Contact:  Kathleen at (856) 424-0955, 
or krandopastoralassociate@verizon.net  

ST MARY  “ALL SOULS” REMEMBRANCES  
 Once again, St. Mary, will remember those who have 
gone home to God this past year, in special prayer-filled ways.  
 Remembrance Mass:...will be celebrated on 
Wednesday, November 2nd, at 7:00pm, for those who 
have died this past year, (from November, 2015) who were 
from our parish, or loved ones of our parishioners.   Flowers 
are placed in a vase before the altar, representing each one 
of them as their name is said aloud.** (If you’ve lost a 
loved one, and would like them remembered too, please let 
us know, and we will include them.) All parishioners are        
welcome to bring a picture of their loved one to be placed 
on a table in the sanctuary for that celebration.  The         
Remembrance Book of names will be placed there, as well.  
(Pictures will be returned right after Mass).  **Each family 
is asked to designate just one member to place the flower. 
 Parish Remembrance Book:  Parishioners are   
invited to remember loved ones by  creating a family page 
for them in our Parish Remembrance Book. If you’d like, 
you can create a page for your whole family in the Book, or 
just list their names on the front pages. 
  General Intercessions of every Mass: We always 
pray for all of the deceased in every Mass celebrated 
throughout the world, every day.  Those listed in our           
Remembrance Book will be especially remembered in 
prayer, here at St. Mary, in the General Intercessions, at 
every Mass, celebrated in November. 
 For more info, please contact Kathleen, 424-0955 
or by email at krandopastoralassociate@verizon.net. 

APPRECIATION DINNER  

FOR PARISH MINISTERS 
    October 22nd,  at 6:00pm  

in the Parish Hall 

  RSVP by Monday, October 17th! 
Our parish ministers are the backbone of  St. Mary. They 
keep our parish ALIVE and running smoothly, all year 
through.  As our heartfelt “thank you for all you do for 
us”, we will have a special APPRECIATION DINNER.  
Anyone who regularly serves in a parish ministry is invited, 
but we do need to plan ahead (and the caterer needs a head-
count), so please RSVP by October 17th , to Kathleen,at 
krandopastoralassociate@verizon.net,or (856)424-0955.  

Hope to hear from you soon and see you there! 

 

Building Bridges & Taking Down Walls 
Thursday, November 3, 2016 at 7:00pm 

St. Mary Parish Hall 
Jamiel S. Altaheri made history 
by becoming the first Yemeni-
American to attain the rank of 
Police Captain in the NYPD. He 
is the highest ranking Muslim in 
the NYPD.  Jamiel has con-
ducted numerous lectures on the 
importance of diversity, com-
munity policing, collaboration, 
& religious sensitivity. Free & 
open to the public.  Seating is 

limited, early registration is recommended: southernnewjer-
sey.fedweb.jewishfederations.org/page/s/2016-bulding-
bridges-and-taking-down-walls or www.jcrcsnj.org. 

GIFT Monthly Book is named  

for November Meeting!  
The GIFT committee has selected the  
following book for our next read.  

It is “What Are We Doing On Earth For 
Christ’s Sake”? by Richard Leonard, S.J., a 

best selling author.   This is Father Leonard’s third book in 
a series of questions.  He invites Christians to revisit their 
faith in the midst of the contemporary world and its chal-
lenges.  A timely book choice, for sure!  It is always worth-
while to read a book and enjoy discussing it with others!  
So why don’t you join us! 
  When?  Monday, November 7 th 

  Time?   1:00 2:30 pm 

  Where?  Church Hall Room 102 
A copy of the book can be attained by contacting Janice 
Rueppel at hijan@comcast.net or (856) 952-4616.   



 

�

Help keep our database up to date! 

Please notify the Parish Center if you are moving or have 
any new address, email or phone changes! 

Thank you for your help!  

     The Diocesan  
SCHOOL OF LITURGY 

 will hold Eucharistic & Lector                 
sessions here at St. Mary!! 

2  Mondays, Oct. 17th & 24th at 7:00pm! 
       Just 2 sessions, (7:00pm – approx 8:30pm) right here in 
our parish hall, Begin your ministry to God People and serve 
as a bearer of Christ’s Eucharistic Presence to your fellow pa-
rishioners here at Mass, and/or at home or in the hospital/
nursing home as a Eucharistic Minister!  Lector training will 
be offered as well.  Requirements: At least 16 years old; 
Practicing Catholic in good standing with the Church. 
Both of these ministries are in urgent need of addition           
ministers. If you’ve considered this request before, don’t lose 
the opportunity to be trained right here at “home”.   Christ, 
present in the Eucharist is the greatest gift we can bring to 
each other.  God speaks to His people even today, through the 
Scriptures. Please prayerfully consider becoming a                 
Eucharistic Minister or Lector, at St. Mary!    

*We really need you!  (If these St. Mary dates do not work 
for your schedule.... The option of a one time Saturday 
(9:00am -3:00pm) are being offered in Mantua, or Haddon 
Township in the October weekends that  follow.  Please call 
Kathleen, for more information (856) 424-0955 or                   
krandopastoralassociate@verizon.net.  Cherry Hill Food Pantry & Outreach Council  

Friends for Food FUNdraiser Friday,                                             
October 21st  at 6:00pm 

Join us for a spectacular buffet at Hibachi Grill in Cinnamin-
son, for live & silent auctions, gift  baskets, raffles, & fun!  
Tickets:  $25 (B.Y.O.B.)  For info or to buy tickets, please 
contact Sandy, at (856) 231-7879 or Midge, (856) 234-2390. 

“To comfort those who mourn”  
Who among us has not known the need of 
a reassuring hand or hug, or word of    
comfort when a loved one dies. We each 
have experienced the strength and healing 
that comes from such an encounter. 

Here at St. Mary, our bereavement ministers reach out to 
those in grief; to extend that consolation; to help them put 
the funeral Mass “pieces” (readings, music, ministers) in 
place…. And, when needed, to follow up with our parish’s 
extended support… 

Presently, we have on 2 ministers who meet with the family 
when the call comes in that a parishioner has died.  We 
have only 4 ministers able to alternately serve as Altar 
Servers, at the funeral Mass.   And, only 1 who is able to do 
a follow-up phone call. 

Would you consider becoming  an instrument of Christ’s 
strength and consolation to those in need?   Would you be 
willing to do any component of this Ministry?   Training 
would be provided by those already serving. 

Please consider this opportunity?   St. Mary averages about 
30 funerals a year… so we really do need additional               
ministers to care for those experiencing loss in our midst. 

Be the comfort for others that others have been, at those 
times, for you.  

To know more about this vital ministry in our parish, please 
contact Kathleen (856) 424-0955, krandopastoralassoci-
ate@verizon.net. 

DID YOU KNOW?  
 

The House of Charity is a donor choice for many                          
employee giving campaigns? 

 Many businesses will begin their Employee Giving 
Campaigns this month & continue to solicit donations through 
the fall months.  Employee Giving/United Way campaigns 
give us an opportunity to direct our donations to the charities 
that best represents our beliefs, interests & social concerns. 
 Ask your employer for a pledge card and be sure to   
designate the “House of Charity” in the donor section.  Ask to 
be acknowledged!  This ensures our parish will receive credit 
toward our House of Charity goal.   If the agency requests a 
code for your donor choice…these codes may be found on the 
House of Charity website under “Employee Giving Campaign” 
& in the Catholic Star Herald. 
 Thanks to your donation, families are being sup-
ported, veterans are being assisted and the frail, disabled and 
hungry are receiving care.   Thank you so much for your     
support of our House of Charity fundraising campaign. 

“Responsible citizenship is a virtue, and participation            
in political life is a moral obligation." 

- from Forming Consciences for Faithful Citizenship 
The Catholic Church does not endorse political candidates, nor 
do we fully support any political party.  Our Bishops do how-
ever, in exercising their moral authority, guide us in forming 
our conscience, based on the values of the Gospel, as to the 
underlying issues inherent in every election.  Catholics who 
wish to review Church teachings on these important issues are 
encouraged to avail themselves of the following resources, 
which are available online: 
The Catechism of the Catholic Church, which can be viewed at 
vatican.va/archive/ENG0015/_INDEX.HTM 
The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops’ document 
on political responsibility, entitled: “Forming Consciences for 
Faithful Citizenship,” available at usccb.org/issues-and-

action/faithful-citizenship/ 
An explanation of key legislative issues posted by the New 
Jersey Catholic Conference, the public policy arm of the New 
Jersey Catholic Bishops, which can be found at 
njcatholic.org/issues 

Mass for Deceased Clergy 
Tuesday, November 8th at 12:05pm  

Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception, Camden 
Bishop Sullivan will remember in a special way those who   
Bishops, Priests, & Deacons of the Diocese of Camden that 

have died, this past year.  All are welcome! 



 

 

      

Mass 

Time 

Presider/ 

Deacon Music Eucharistic  Minister Lector Altar Server_ 

  L. Poslusny L. Amoriello (2)           J. Byrne (A) F. De Angelis (A) N. Dacanay 

5:00 PM Fr. Ed J. Rabic B. Datto (C)                 G. Esbrandt (4) M. De Angelis (B) A. Hudson 

   A. Mc Monagle (1)  B. Sullivan 

 Fr. Cesarone K. Gallemit B. Dwyer (2)                J. Fallon (4) A. Domingo (A) E. Boyle 

8:00 AM Deacon Bob J. Rabic K. Sheerin (C)              K. Young (1) C. Domingo (B) J. Domingo 

  T. Millan   A. Fleischmann 

 Fr. John G. Willson F. Baratta (1)                S. Baratta (B) T. Cost (A) E. Baratta 

10:00 AM Deacon Bob Adult Choir L. Ciccone (C)              A. Morgan (4) T. Clerici (B) H. Sullivan 

  J. Rabic D. Morgan (D)              J. Rueppel (2)  T. Sullivan 

  L. Hurley E. Kenny (C)                 K. Miller (2) E. Robertson (A) T. Gonzales 

11:30 AM Fr. Ed M. Brinn N. Minchew (1)             J. Robertson (4) K. Omari (B) J. Miller 

   B. Veitch (A)  M. Miller 

Weekend, October 15th/16th 

Saturday, 6:00pm-IHOC fundraiser (Hall) 
World Mission Collection 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word at 
5:00pm Mass & 10:00am Mass 

Blood Pressure Readings after 5:00pm, 
8:00am & 10:00am Masses 
Monday, October 17th 

6:30-8:30 RCIA (Meeting Room) 
7:00pm School of Liturgy (Hall) 

Tuesday, October 18th 
8:00am Communion Service (No Mass) 

4:30pm & 6:30pm Rel Ed Class 
Wednesday, October 19th 

8:00am Communion Service (No Mass) 
10:00am Bible Study (102) 
6:30pm Rel Ed Classes 

7:00pm Bible Study (Hall) 
7:00 Youth Group Team (Meeting Room) 

7:30pm Adult Choir Reh. (Church) 
Thursday, October 20th 

1:00 Prayer Shawl Ministry (103) 
1:00pm Senior Exercise Class (Hall) 

7:00pm Pastoral Council (Meeting Room) 
Weekend, October 22nd/23rd 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word  
5:00pm Mass & 10:00am Mass 

6:00pm Sat Appreciation Dinner (Hall) 

Sacrament of Baptism: Celebrated on the 1st Sunday of the month at the 11:30am 
Mass, and on the 3rd Sunday at 12:30pm.  Parents are required to attend a preparatory 
session.  Please make arrangements in advance through the Parish Office.  
Visitation & Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if a family member is 
seriously ill, facing/recovering from surgery and would like to see a priest or receive the 
Anointing of the Sick. Holy Communion is also available to those who are homebound. 
Marriage: Couples planning to marry will attend a marriage preparation program.   
Please contact the Parish Office one year in advance of the wedding date.  
Funerals: The proper form of Church burial for a baptized Catholic is the Mass of 
Christian Burial, not a service at a funeral home.  The Mass is the greatest prayer of the 
Church. 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA): The RCIA is a process of formation 
for full initiation into the Catholic Church. It is open to those never baptized, those 
baptized in another faith, and Catholics who have not received First Communion and 
Confirmation. For more information, please contact Kathleen Rando, Pastoral 
Associate. 
Liturgy Committee meets the second Tuesday of the month (September through June) 
at 7:00pm in the Parish Office.  
Parish Pastoral Council meets throughout the year as an advisory board to the Pastor.  
Next meeting: October 20th in the Parish Office Meeting Room. If you would like to 
address the Council, please email us. 
Catholic Grade School: Resurrection Catholic School, 402 N. Kings Highway, Cherry 
Hill.  Principal:  Sister Lydia Etter, OSF, (856) 667-3034. 
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October is the Month of The Holy Rosary    
Join us on Thursday mornings, after the 8:00am Mass, for the Rosary.                      

In October, we will be praying the Joyful Mysteries for the                
intention of peace in the world. 

Eucharistic Adoration:   Mondays, 8:30 am-1:15 pm (Chapel)   
Jesus waits here with Diving Longing!  -St. Peter Julian Eymard 

���������������������	
��
��������	�����������������

Bus trip  

meeting soon! 
  Our Fall calendar 
quickly filled up, but 

we didn’t forget!  Watch the bulletin in the 
weeks  ahead for a bus trip planning meeting, 
coming up soon! 

St. Mary is now on FACEBOOK AND YOU TUBE! 
More information can be found on the front of the bulletin!   

Like and subscribe today!  :) 

DIOCESAN ANNOUNCEMENT:  It has come to the attention of the Bishop’s 
Office that Father Gustavo Agudelo, a priest of the Diocese of Barcelona in 
Venezuela, is presenting himself for ministry here in the Diocese of Camden. 
The faithful should know that Father Agudelo does not have to the faculties (the 
right) to celebrate Mass or the Sacraments in the parishes of the diocese and is 
not permitted to do so in private homes without the expressed written permission 
of the Bishop. Any questions regarding this matter are to be addressed to the 
Chancellor’s Office of the Diocese of Camden. 



 

 

 

 
 

Closing Celebration for the Jubilee Year of Mercy 
Mother Mary Joseph Center of Hospitality 

1215 Kresson Rd, Cherry Hill, NJ 

Wednesday, November 2nd at 7:00pm 

You are cordially invited to join the Franciscan Missionary 
Sisters of the Infant   Jesus to celebrate the closing of the Year 
of Mercy.  Rev. Msgr. Joseph W. Pokusa,  commissioned by 
Pope Francis, as a “Missionary of Mercy” will speak. Refresh-
ments to follow!  RSVP by contacting Sr. Angela Pia, fmij at 
(856) 428-8834mmjhospitality@yahoo.com. 

Healing the Pain of Loss 
We all experience many losses in our life.  Join Sr. Mary Jo 
Kearns, RSM, in a gentle step-by-step grief recovery process 
that helps one deal with unresolved  emotions and complete the 
unfinished business around our losses.  This presentation is 
Saturday October 22 at St. Thomas More Parish, 10AM to 
2:30PM ,with lunch included.   Sr Mary Jo is a Certified Grief 
Counselor.  Call St. Thomas More to register at: 424-3212. 

Time for a Tune-Up! 
We would never expect a car to run smoothly 
forever without a tune-up, so why do we expect 
our marriage relationship to keep running 
smoothly without a little maintenance? The 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend gives 

married couples the tools to keep their relationship in top 
running condition.   To schedule that tune-up, go on line to 
wwme-southjersey.org The next weekend is Dec.                    
9-11.  Questions?  Need more information? Call our applica-
tion couple at 609-741-8012 or email applications@wwme-
southjersey.org Visit our website wwme-southjersey.org 

Mary Undoer of Knots Young Adult Ministry 
In Affiliation with Christ the King Parish in Haddonfield, NJ 

10-24-2016 ( Monday) Monthly Bowling Night 
Our monthly bowling night will take place at Pinsetter's, 
7111 Maple Avenue, Merchantville, NJ 08109 at 7:30PM. 
We will meet on the benches across from the bowling alley 
counter. Shoe rental is $2.00 and each game is $2.25.  If 
you know any Catholic young adults 21 to 40 years old 
looking to learn more about their faith, volunteer some of 
their time, or looking to meet new friends, please invite 
them to join us. For more information, please e-mail 

Rosanne - persistent21@verizon.net. 

Catholic Charities Diaper Drive and Showers of Mercy 
Catholic Charities invites you to close out the Jubilee Year 
of Mercy with a special focus on the corporal work of 
mercy, “Clothe the Naked.” Across the Diocese, Catholic 
Charities’ offices will be collecting diapers and wipes, from 
now through November 18. Drop off diapers at any of their 
eight locations – a complete list is available online at Ca-
tholicCharitiesCamden.org/Locations. Then, on November 
18 at 1 p.m., join Catholic Charities at one of five locations 
for a “Shower of Mercy,” a baby shower for women in the 
community where mothers in need can pick up the diapers. 
All are welcome to enjoy the showers as volunteers or 
guests and have a meaningful “Encounter,” in the spirit of 
Pope Francis, with Catholic Charities and the community. 
We hope you will consider collecting diapers, holding a 
drive in your community and/or joining us at a Shower of 
Mercy! For more information, visit CatholicCharitiesCam-
den.org/Mercy or contact Brian Wagner: 856-691-1841, 
Brian.Wagner@CamdenDiocese.org. 

Theology on Tap: Having The Mind of a Survivor!  
Theology on Tap is a speaker/discussion series  

for women and men in their 20s and 30s, married & single. 
Guest Speaker: Kimberly Fahy had a beautiful conversion 
& was re-introduced to her Catholic roots in her early 20s 
through Rowan University’s Newman Center. She coordi-
nates Youth Ministry at  her parish in Hammonton & also 
runs her own small business. Her presentation will share 

spiritual practices, with a real passion for faith. 
 Wed, October 19, 2016, 7:00-9:00pm  

at PJ Whelihan’s, Sewell, NJ (Free to attend!) 
For more info: (856) 583-0298,                                                   

gregory.coogan@camdendiocese.org 

Remembering St. Mary in Your Will  Have you ever   
considered remembering St. Mary in your will?  Leaving a 
planned gift will help to ensure that St. Mary can continue 
its mission in spreading the Gospel to those in this area.              

It also will allow St. Mary to continue its many                                 
ministry and outreach programs.   






